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Martin County Board to meet Friday, May 1 
 

In light of the Governor’s announcement that he’ll release plans to reopen Florida 

tomorrow, the Board will not meet on Wednesday, April 29. The Special COVID-19 meeting 

will take place on Friday, May 1 at 9 a.m. at the Blake Library as originally planned. This 

will allow staff time to review the state guidelines and make decisions in the best interest of 

Martin County residents. 
 

Visit www.martin.fl.us/Coronavirus, Martin County’s online resource for information related 
to COVID-19. For the most up-to-date info on Martin County happenings, follow us on 
Facebook at and Twitter.  
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